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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELDROAD, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13212/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

December 9, 1986
NMP1L 0115

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John A. Zwolinski, Project Director
BWR Project Directorate Number 1

Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Mr. Zwolinski:

In our letter of December 11, 1985, we submitted a revised Inservice
Testing Program for pumps and valves at Nine Mile Point Unit 1. The revised
program is a voluntary update for the second 120-month inspection interval.
It was our intention to implement this program at the end of the 1986
Refueling and Maintenance outage. We had planned to have the Inservice
Testing Program run concurrently with the Inservice Inspection Program for
administrative convenience.

During the implementation process, we have encountered some minor
difficulties. Consequently, we have not recei'ved full implementation. We are
preparing a revision to the Inservice Testing Program plan to include some
additional valves, to propose further relief requests and to clarify our
position on valve leak rate testing.

I I
I

When the revision is complete, we will resubmit the entire program plan.
We will continue to work on implementing the plan in parallel with the program
revision.

Very truly yours,

C. V. Mangan
Senior Vice President
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